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Marketplace

The trep$ Marketplace

will be open for business at
Little Falls School #1 - 32 Stevens Avenue
on Tuesday, May 22, 2018

from 7:00-9:00pm

More than 45 students from School #1 have been getting
ready to launch their own business for
this event open to the public.
Stop by and browse, buy and just offer encouragement
to these amazing young entrepreneurs
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